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Landscape Industries Association of WA Inc. <office@landscaping.net.au> 6/9/2023 11:15

LIAWA Newsletter
To office@landscaping.net.au  

Welcome to LIAWA's Early Spring Update, where we're thrilled to bring you 
the latest and most impactful developments within the association, 

its partners, and all industry stakeholders

This Month’s Highlights:
Trade Night and Sundowner presented by Hunter Industries

A Seat at The Table
Events Calendar 

South Metropolitan TAFE Horticultural and Landscaping Industry Advisory Group
Employer-Based Training Co-ordinator in the Science & Environment Portfolio (SM TAFE)

A warm welcome to Sarah and a fond farewell to Jane Cleary 
Website updates

LIAWA Rules of Association updates
Podcasting: Introducing the New Green Life Series – Your Questions Wanted!

Medium Density Code Deferral
What’s in the News?
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B o o k  Y o u r  T i c k e t s  H e r e

Engage with your friends in the industry and support your leading landscape suppliers.

Events Calendar – now available
The LIAWA events calendar for spring and summer has been released.  

If you haven’t received your email, please contact office@landscaping.net.au 
to obtain your copy or check out the LIAWA website under events to review.
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South Metropolitan TAFE Horticulture & Landscaping Industry Advisory Group 
Training and upskilling have been a focus for your LIAWA Board. As such the Board is currently contributing three 

members to the recently established South Metropolitan TAFE Horticulture & Landscaping Industry Advisory 
Group.

 
The Horticulture & Landscaping Industry Advisory Group (IAG) provides information and advice to ensure that 
South Metropolitan TAFE’s workforce development services are aligned with the current and future workforce 
needs of industry, used to inform the operational priorities of the Science and Environment Training Centre. By 

providing representation for our members on the IAG, LIAWA is working to provide better training options for the 
next generation of landscapers, landscape designers and horticulturalists.

 
The Industry Advisory Group are tasked with providing information and advice in the context of the following: 
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industry workforce development needs which impact the delivery of training services; 
workforce development services, employment trends and their impact on the delivery of workforce 

development; 
opportunities for collaboration with industry in applied research and development and other business 

development activities related to training services and products; 
opportunities to improve outcomes for key client groups; 

identify critical customer groups and facilitate linkages with each group; 
review the course options and learning objectives of nominated courses to ensure their relevance to, and 

support from, industry and other key stakeholders (range of qualifications offered, unit selections, 
and methods of service delivery);

establish a view of the future that guides the application and evolution of current and emerging 
technologies, cultural shifts, policy impacts, trade trends and new knowledge, and

promote the national training framework and industry participation in nationally recognised training 
packages

 
As part of the consultation process, South Metropolitan TAFE will be looking for feedback on the various training 
packages developed (at a national level), and the courses that are scoped for delivery at SM TAFE. If you would 

like to provide feedback on training and education offered at TAFE, we encourage you to reach out to your LIAWA 
Board member for Education, Lisa Hall.

Employer-Based Training Co-ordinator in the Science & Environment Portfolio (SM TAFE)
SMTAFE have a new Employer-Based Training (EBT) Coordinator, Sophie Wylde, who is based out of the Murdoch 
Campus, working within our science and Environment portfolio. Science and Environment Portfolio. Sophie began 

her role as EBT coordinator this week (28/08/23) and will be looking after your trainees and apprentices moving 
forward.

 
Sophie Wylde’s direct phone number is (08) 9229 8407. SM TAFE also have four EBT emails that employers, 

trainees and apprentices can use to get in touch with the SM TAFE Science and Environment EBT Coordinator:
S&E Apprentices Enquires SE.ApprenticesEnquires@smtafe.wa.edu.au

S&E Trainee Enquires SE.TraineeEnquires@smtafe.wa.edu.au
S&E EBT Enquires SE.EBTEnquires@smtafe.wa.edu.au

S&E Industry Enquires SE.IndustryEnquires@smtafe.wa.edu.au



11/2/2024 21:32Webcentral mail LIAWA Newsletter Printout

Page 5 sur 11https://mail.wcg-mail.com/appsuite/v=7.10.6-19.20221012.201000/print.html?print_1707658341150

To book to attend this event please confirm to liawaexec@landscaping.net.au 
by close of business Monday 18 September, 2023.
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Farewell to Jane Cleary 
After working successfully for more than 4 years with LIAWA, Jane Cleary has stepped away from working with LIAWA.  

Jane, who is based in Sydney, also has been working with NGIWA and Turf Australia until recently.   
We are grateful for Jane’s contributions to the Association and extend our best wishes for her future endeavours.

Website updates
LIAWA’s website has made changes in recent weeks as a result of overdue updates to the backend.

You may see some difference in the layout and updating of materials.
Could you please review any information you see about your business and advise if that content needs updating 

including contact information.

Privacy Policy
LIAWA has now developed a Privacy Policy.  This is the Landscape Industries Association of WA Inc (LIAWA)’s 

official privacy policy and it applies to all personal information collected by Landscape Industries Association of 
WA Inc (LIAWA).

In this policy we explain how and why we collect your personal information, how we use it and what controls you 
have over our use of it.

 
Landscape Industries Association of WA Inc (LIAWA) is committed to complying with Australian privacy legislation 

and to protecting and safeguarding your privacy when you deal with us.
 

Collection of information
Some information provided to us by members, sponsors, partners and stakeholders and other third parties might 

be considered private or personal. Without these details we would not be able to carry on our business and 
provide our services to you. We will only collect such personal information if it is necessary for one of our 

functions or activities.  
 

The kinds of personal information that Landscape Industries Association of WA Inc (LIAWA) collects includes: 
name, contact details, financial information for processing purchase…

Please review the policy here 

2023-24 Board Members
Congratulations to the following members who have been elected to the LIAWA Board for 2023-24.

President:        Darren Seinor

Vice President:  Joshua O’Keefe

Committee: Nathan Phillips, Lisa Hall, Stacey Shepherd and Grahame Houston
The LIAWA Board is calling for nominations for sub-committee positions.   
Please email liawaexec@landscaping.net.au to obtain a nomination form.

Minutes of the meeting are available here 

LIAWA Rules of Association
Changes proposed at the AGM were adopted unopposed.  

Details of those changes are recorded in the minutes of the AGM.
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If you have any queries about greenlife please send your questions
 to liawaexec@landscaping.net.au before the 10 September, 2023. 

We will be recording the podcast in early September for release in September. 

What’s in the news?
The Albanese government is introducing extensive workplace changes, impacting gig workers

and labour hire regulations, with an estimated cost of $9 billion over a decade. 
Critics argue the legislation is overly complex and centralizes wage setting, 

while proponents insist it addresses corporate loopholes and benefits workers.
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Discover more here

And from the papers…
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Seasonal Climate Information
Click here
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You have received this email as a member of 
Landscaping Industries Association of WA Inc. (LIAWA)

or you signed up via our website.
https://landscaping.net.au

PO Box 390 Floreat Forum WA 6014
Ph; 0497 120 519 (Mon, Tues and Thurs)

Copyright © 2023   Landscape Industries Association WA 
All rights reserved.

office@landscaping.net.au



11/2/2024 21:32Webcentral mail LIAWA Newsletter Printout

Page 10 sur 11https://mail.wcg-mail.com/appsuite/v=7.10.6-19.20221012.201000/print.html?print_1707658341150

You have received this email as a member of 
Landscaping Industries Association of WA Inc. (LIAWA)

or you signed up via our website.
https://landscaping.net.au

PO Box 390 Floreat Forum WA 6014
Ph; 0497 120 519 (Mon, Tues and Thurs)

Copyright © 2023   Landscape Industries Association WA 
All rights reserved.

office@landscaping.net.au


